New York City 10017

May 1, 1995
John Glascoe

Cypress Films
630 Ninth Avenue
NYC 10036

Dear John --

I was terrifically impressed last Thursday by what you
did with the premise of my short story "Harrison Bergeron."
You have made a satirical film as important as the best work
of the sorely missed Paddy Chayevsky. I wish to goodness
you could get into whwhkemis theaters with it. It looks so
majestic on a great big screen. It looks so expensive!
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I hope you will find more of my work inpiring. I know I

can trust you to be simultaneously intelligent and exciting.
I can't think of anyone else I could say that to.

Cheers,

KOrt Vonnegut



